UNITED STATES

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

DIRECTORATE OF REGULATORY OPERATIONS
REGION 11}
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137

TELEPHONE
(312) 858-2860

DEC 2 7 1973

Congumers Power Company Docket No. 50-329

ATTN: ¥Mr. Stephen H, Howell Docket No. 50-330
Vice President

1945 Parzall Road

Jackson, Michigan 49201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated November 23, 1973, informing uc of the steps
you have taken to correct the violations which we brought to your attention
in our letter dated October 24, 1973, We will examine these matters during
our next inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

James G, Keppler
Regional Director

bece w/ltr dtd November 23, 1973:
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